
  
 

3065 101st Ave NE, Blaine, MN 55449 U.S.A. 
Tel: (763) 571-7766 Fax: (763) 571-9519 

 
 

 

September 17, 2020 

 
RE: European Union’s REACH Substance of Very High Concern (SVHC) Candidate List 

 
In June 2007, the European Union (EU) Regulation 1907/2006 concerning the Registration, Evaluation, 

Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH) was entered into force.  The regulation establishes 

specific duties and obligations on companies in the EU that manufacture or import substances on their 

own, in preparations, or in articles. 

Under the structure of the REACH regulation, Voyager Electronics Corporation (VEC) is a distributor and 

supplier of “ARTICLES” to our EU customers.  We do not manufacture “substances” or “preparations” 

and our articles do not involve the “intentional release of substances”.  Accordingly, we forsee no 

registration or pre-registration or requirement for the products we supply. 

To our knowledge, our products (articles) do not contain any of the substances listed on the European 
Union’s REACH Substance of Very High Concern (SVHC) candidate list, dated 25 June 2020, in excess of a 
concentration of 0.1% weight/weight.  The current list of substances can be found on the ECHA website 
below: 
 
http://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table 

 
We will continue working with our suppliers to ensure that they are familiar with the REACH regulations, 
and are in compliance with its requirements. 
 
VEC is committed to compliance with all applicable environmental standards and directives.  As the 

REACH regulations continue to evolve, we will monitor the requirements and take appropriate actions as 

required. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Brad Storch 
CEO/President 
Voyager Electronics Corporation 
 

http://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table

